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SCIENCE DAY - THURSDAY 23RD JANUARY 2025

Monday, 06/01/2025
To Prime Parents of: &1 12:00

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers of $SchoolMember$

I am writing to let you know about Science Day for Class 1 and 2 on Thursday 23" January 2025 which will take place at Winkleigh Primary School. We have
organised for Wonderstruck to visit the school and deliver shows to all the children, as well as workshops with Class 2.

The children will travel by coach to Winkleigh and return to Kings Nympton in time for the end of the usual school day. Please can you drop your child off at
the Village Hall at 8.45am instead of school on this day. They can then be collected from Kings Nympton school at 3.30pm.

We would like to invite the children to dress up as scientists on the day and we are asking for a contribution of £1.50 per child to cover the cost of resources
and the Wonderstruck shows. Lunches can be ordered as normal and served at Winkleigh on this day. Please log in to gateway by Thursday 16th January to
pay your contribution and give consent for your child to attend.

Kind regards,

Mr Slocombe
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SIQ, Kings Nympton Primary School

: : Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 9SP
KINGS NYVFTON t: 01769 580512

Primary School e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
The Woodland Federation
Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the

contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.
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